
Trustees of the Trust Funds Meeting Minutes 
Tuesday, December 20, 2022  

7 PM  
Utility Office Conference Room 

 
Present: Amanda Loud, Walter Durack, Lisa Rollins 

       

Minutes from September 27, 2022 meeting were approved. 

2 checks were requested and written: 

 Road Improvement CRF - $199,901.11 

 Building & Grounds Maintenance CRF - $921.50 

  

There are still four trusts at legal – Green Grove, Crimmins Berry, AJ Addison and 
Ordway/Cheney. 

The Doggett Scholarship will stay at Vanguard. Negotiate to rename the trust.  

Since there were no previous records, Walter Durack presented the basis for 
breaking out the dividends from each trust for purpose of MS-9 to the State of 
NH. 

The next meeting will be a work session on Sunday, February 12, 2023, 1 PM.  

Next quarterly meeting: Tuesday, March 21, 2023, 7 PM, Utility Office Conference 
Room  

 

Meeting adjourned 7:30 PM  

Respectfully submitted, 
Lisa D. Rollins, Secretary 


